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Governing Body
Upper Beeding Primary School

School Road, Upper Beeding, BN44 3HY.

            Tel: 01903 812288 
 Fax: 01903 816401 
 Email: office@upperbeeding.w-sussex.sch.uk

Website: https://upper-beeding.eschools.co.uk/web
                  Chair: Mr N Pringle     Clerk: Vacancy     
Tuesday 20th September 2016
Dear Parent/Carer
I'm writing to you on behalf of the governors at Upper Beeding. It's our job to challenge and support the school in delivering the very best for all the children. Every year we get an idea of how much parents value the school in our annual survey of your views. This year the parent's survey was online only, many thanks to those of you who filled it in - I'm pleased to say we had plenty of responses.

The overwhelming verdict from parents is a positive one. We were interested to hear your constructive comments too which have all been fed back and school policy has already been adapted in a number of areas thanks to your input. 
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For those who like figures, here are the percentages of parents who agreed or strongly agreed to each statement.

While these scores are excellent we want to focus on what we can improve on, so children can achieve their full potential at our school. 

Homework stands out as a concern for some parents. The staff discussed this at the start of term and have adapted our homework policy. You can see that on the website along with the homework guide for parents which might help clarify some of the school's expectations. The governors agree with the three quarter of parents who think the homework is appropriate - it's an important link between you and the school and it develops independent learning. One parent said that Upper Beeding children are better able to cope with the level of homework at secondary school because they have, over time, developed the sills of completing work at home. As a governing body we'll be monitoring how things go later in the school year. However if you have continuing concerns please speak to your child's teacher after school or in the parent's meetings later this term. 

There were some comments about the ongoing parking issues at pick up time, we would urge the small minority who park inconsiderately (and some illegally) to walk a little further in the interest of child safety. It's another area we will continue to monitor.

Twelve months ago the Ofsted inspectors gave the school an outstanding rating. I'm pleased to report the vast majority of you agree the school is still as good. Here are some of your comments. 

"As ever, the school continues to be a fantastic nurturing environment for my children and they have thoroughly enjoyed the last year and have learned a huge amount."

"I cannot fault the school. My child has had a lot of upheaval in his personal life in recent years but his transition into reception could not have gone better."

"My daughter told me recently she felt really well supported by the teachers. They take time for the children's emotional well being as well as their academic progress."

"Upper Beeding Primary School deserves its "outstanding" status, because it is truly outstanding - the staff are incredible & work so hard & effectively."

The governors are aware that in a growing primary school of over three hundred children not all parents are totally satisfied. The school does listen to concerns and we'd ask you to let us know if a problem is not resolved. You can contact the governors by email using the school office email, marking it "Attention of School Governors".

We wish you and your child a happy and successful year at the school.

Yours sincerely 

Neil Pringle
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Parent Survey July 2016�
Agree or Strongly  Agree�
�
�
�
�
My child is happy at this school�
98%�
�
My child feels safe at this school�
90%�
�
My child makes good progress at this school�
96%�
�
My child is taught well at this school�
99%�
�
My child is well looked after at this school�
98%�
�
My child receives appropriate homework for their age�
75%�
�
The school ensures the children are well behaved�
99%�
�
The school deals effectively with unacceptable behaviour/bullying�
91%�
�
The school responds well to any concern I raise�
94%�
�
I am made to feel welcome when I come into school�
96%�
�
I would feel comfortable about approaching the school with questions or problems�
95%�
�
The school is led and managed effectively�
94%�
�
I receive valuable information from the school about my child's progress�
95%�
�
Overall I am happy with my child's experience at this school�
95%�
�
I would recommend this school to another parent�
95%�
�
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